
May 29, 2025 

Athletic Awards June 3 

Dear parents/guardians, 

Due to a scheduling issue the Athletics Awards will take place Tuesday June 3rd as opposed to 

June 5th. Our apologies for any inconvenience this causes. All student athletes who played on a 
GMAA team this year are invited. Please see the flyer for more details below. This event is for 
students and coaches only. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Evan McCurdy 
Physical Education Teacher & Athletics Coordinator 

Beaconsfield High School 

 




